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28th October 2020 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
Y4 Arrival and Collection points 
  
From the start of the next half-term, Y4 children will now leave via the central set of double 
doors at the rear of the school. This is to further improve safety by increasing social distancing 
between bubbles at the end of the day.  Group A will leave at 3pm and Group B at 3.10pm.  
 
Y4 will continue to enter through their normal door in a morning, the change of door is only 
applicable at the end of the day. There are no changes to Y3’s arrival and collection. 
 
Please ensure that any adults who may collect Y4 children are aware of this change.  

 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs J Marson 
Head teacher 
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